
   Home       Learning 
25th May 2018 

Phonics, Literacy & Maths Reminders and Next Week’s Learning 

In phonics this week we have been focusing on 

letter names by singing alphabet songs and 

playing the game ‘Alphabet Antics’ from the 

Learn English website.  Try playing this game at 

home over the half term break. 

 

In literacy we have been writing invitations to 

minibeasts for the Bug Ball.  Have a look at 

old invitations and see if your child can 

identify features or give them an active part 

in writing invitations for an upcoming event or 

celebration. 

 

During maths we have been sharing food in 

preparation for the Bug Ball and solving related 

problems including halving.  See if your child can 

help share food fairly when dishing up for 

dinner. 

 

Your child’s Maths Next Step & Rainbow 

Words were reviewed this week and their 

progress has been shared.  Please work on 

your child’s next steps at home, some children 

have had the same next step for a long while 

and more practise at home is needed. 

 

We have created a ‘My Teacher Reads’ basket 

for children to borrow some of our favourite 

books.  If you would like to borrow a book feel 

free to sign one out.  Please remember that the 

books must be returned within a week and we 

will have to charge for books that are not 

returned, lost or damaged. 

After Half Term our learning will focus on 

Journeys.  Add any special journeys you complete 

over the half term break to Tapestry. 

 

As part of our transition preparations, we will 

begin talking to the children about moving up to 

year 1.  As part of this we will be visiting the year 

1 classes, discuss feelings in circle times and 

attend whole school assemblies in preparation for 

September. 

 

Please remember the children will have their 

class photos on Friday 8th June, make sure you 

look nice and smart. 

 

Our visit to Wroxham Barns is on Thursday 12th 

July – if you paid for the cancelled Norwich 

Castle trip then this money will be carried 

forward and taken off the cost of this trip.  

Please make contributions as soon as possible if 

not the trip may be cancelled. 

 

We will continue practising for the Reception 

Sports Day after half term.  This week the 

children chose the three races they will be 

running on Tuesday 10th July. More information 

to follow soon. 

 

Please help us keep your child safe in the sun by 

applying sun cream to their skin in the morning 

and provide sun cream, hats and water bottles 

daily.   

  

Well done to all the children for looking so 

fantastic dressed as minibeasts for the Bug Ball! 


